
Main Yarra Trail
Temporary Closure

The Main Yarra Trail will be closed 

between Burnley Harbour and Mary 

Street from Tuesday 27 April 2010 
until Friday 11 March 2011 to enable 

M1 upgrade works to be carried out.

A detour route via Barkly Ave, Allan 

Bain Reserve and Mary St will be 

clearly marked. The detour avoids 

heavy traffic areas and has 

successfully been used in the past. 

For further information contact:

The Southern Link Upgrade on 

8420 9500 or visit citylink.com.au 

Thank you for your co-operation.
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